
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Well, the first full term is almost complete and we are so proud of how far the  

children have come. Thank you to everyone that came to see the Nativity on Tuesday, we know the children were 
so excited for you to watch. 

 

This week 

We performed our class Nativity and we are so unbelievably proud of all of our Hedgehogs, they were fantastic! 
We have continued to get into the Christmas spirit making reindeer food, writing Christmas lists– I think Santa is 
going to need a bigger sleigh and having our Christmas craft afternoon. Again, thank you to everyone that was 
able to come and make it such a lovely event. In maths, we have been looking at the composition of numbers to 
five and playing a beanbag game to help us with our learning. 

 

Next week 

There are lots of dates to remember for the coming week! On Tuesday 17th December it is our school Christmas 
lunch and also our class Christmas party. Children are welcome to come to school dressed in party clothes or a 
Christmas jumper. On Wednesday 18th December it is our school Christmas disco after school. We break up on 
Friday 20th December and return to school on Tuesday 7th January.  

 

We hope you all have a wonderful and safe Christmas! 

Best wishes 

The Hedgehog Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


